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Is it truly necessary to move the office? Would it take
legislative action? -

If it is just a matter of Dr. Brady's participation in staff

and office manager meetings, I'm sure we could resolve that issue
with Kristine Gebbie and Leo Hegstrom. True, with any future
change in management, the problem could repeat itself.

If a move must be made, my preference would be the

State Board of Medical Examiners. = It seems, though, that a
better reason for the move would be required. A move just
to avoid the requirement of certain meetings seems hard to

defend.
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